
PUBLIC NOTICE 
School District of Indian River County  

SDIRC 01-0-2019JC 
RFQ Pre-qualification of Electrical Contractors to Replace the Fire Alarm System  

at Sebastian River High School 
 
SDIRC invites contractors interested in becoming pre-qualified to bid on a complete replacement 
of the campus wide fire alarm system at Sebastian River High School to submit their qualifications.  
The system shall be upgraded to a new digital addressable system. District specifies Edwards 
ETS3 System. Fully qualified contractors will have the following: 1) Certification to install and 
service Edwards Fire Alarm Systems  2) A minimum of 5 years’ experience with Edwards Fire 
Alarm Systems  3) Factory certified installers who can certify the system after Installation  4) 
Licensed Electrical Contractor and/or Licensed Fire Alarm Contractor 1. 
 
The Request for Qualifications packet (one signed original and four copies) must be sealed and 
returned no later than 2:00 p.m. on October 30, 2018.  
  
This RFQ package can be downloaded from the Onvia DemandStar website at 
http://www.demandstar.com  or by contacting Jeff Carver. 
 
M/WBE’s are encouraged to participate in the bid process. 
   
NOTE: ALL PROSPECTIVE BIDDERS/RESPONDENTS ARE HEREBY CAUTIONED NOT TO 
CONTACT ANY MEMBER OF THE INDIAN RIVER COUNTY SCHOOL BOARD, STAFF OR 
OFFICIALS OTHER THAN THE DIRECTOR OF PURCHASING. 
 
Jeff Carver, Director of Purchasing 
6055 62nd Avenue 
Vero Beach, FL  32967 
772-564-5050 
 
Press Date:  October 14, 2018 
 
 

http://www.demandstar.com/

